
Update for Corsham Area Board 

 

 

Update from 
 

Corsham Town Council 

Date of Area Board 
Meeting 
 

20 March 2014 

 

 
Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Corsham for Walking Group – The application for Walkers are Welcome status 
has been sent off for, we hope, accreditation within the next few weeks, and 
plans are well underway now for Corsham’s first-ever walking festival on 
Saturday 28 June. Information will be available from the TIC and from 
www.corshamforwalking.org.uk in due course. 

 

 

• Armed Forces Summer Fete – Taking place on Saturday 5 July, from noon-4pm. 
All the usual stalls, entertainment and fun, plus a Dog Show and – weather 
permitting – a flypast by a Hurricane and Spitfire from the Battle of Britain 
Memorial Flight (time to be confirmed). 

 

 

• First World War Commemorations – There is a great deal of activity in the 
community regarding the Great War commemorations, with a number of events 
planned, including – on 19 August – here at the Town Hall, the re-enactment of 
a WW1 Recruiting Office.  
 

 
 

• Strategic Plan – The Town Council has approved its Strategic Plan for 2014-
2018. Priorities include the production of a Community-led Neighbourhood Plan, 
and creating a vibrant independent retail environment in Corsham Town Centre. 
Copies of the Strategic Plan are available at the Town Hall and online at 
www.corsham.gov.uk. 
 

 
 


